
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents: 

 Welcome to Lil’ Tiger’s Playhouse. Thank you for entrusting us with the care of your 

child. We take this role and responsibility very seriously and consider it a blessing to have this 

opportunity. We believe that every child is a unique and a special gift. Our mission is to provide 

a safe, stimulating, and caring environment for children ages six weeks to 11 years.  Our focus is 

to provide an encouraging, Christian educational experience, promoting social, emotional, 

physical, and cognitive development. Committed to the families we serve, we strive to give 

parents complete peace of mind, while being seen as a shining example of what a quality 

childcare should be.  

We are always here to meet your needs and answer any questions you may have. Please 

do not hesitate to contact us at any time. We look forward to your involvement as we join 

together in teamwork for the continued success and growth of your child.  

 

Sincerely,  

Estella Wagner 

Owner/Director  


